
DEPARTMENNT OF BOTANY  

GOVT. GENERAL DEGREE COLLEGE AT KALIGANJ 

 

 

NOTICE 

(11.09.2021) 

In view of the latest Notification from Controller of Examination, University of Kaliyani dated 

11.09.2021, It is hereby notified to all concerned students who were unable to qualify the the Part-II 

Examination may re-appear for the examination in blended mode commencing on 21.09.2021. Also the 

students who have qualified all other year still unable to qualify Part-I exam, are given a special and 

final chance of appearing and clearing the backlog. If any such candidate who are willing to appear in 

either of the mentioned examination may contact in the following email Id within 19.09.2021 without 

fail. E-mail Id: deptofbotany.ggdck@gmail.com.  

 

Sd/- 

Head, 

Department of Botany 

GGDC at Kaliganj 
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